
Dear Parent/Carer 

You may well have heard by now, but we have had a visit from the wonderful detection dogs 

of the K9 unit in school today. We had a visit last year that was really successful and today 

was no different. 

The team came to visit as part of an initiative across a number of local schools who organise 

the dogs to come in and sweep the site, engage with the students and raise awareness of illicit 

substances. 

The students were brilliant and reacted really positively to the dogs on the school site and I 

am really pleased to report that JJ & Axe performed a clean sweep of the grounds, the 

students and the staff! 

We look forward to welcoming K9 (JJ & Axe) and their handlers again soon! 

If you have any concerns at all about your child and inappropriate use of illicit or harmful 

substances, please get in touch with us here at school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Chance 

 


